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Secretary for Home and Youth Affairs visits

HTI, CCl and ICI
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Secretary for Home and Youth Affairs Ms Alice MAK (fifth from left); Under Secretary for Home and Youth Affairs Mr Clarence LEUNG
(fifth from right); VTC Deputy Chairman Mr Paul CHONG (middle); VTC Executive Director Mr Donald TONG (third from right) and other VTC

representatives.
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Youth development is one of the key development areas
of the HKSAR Government. On 29 May, Secretary for
Home and Youth Affairs Ms Alice MAK, and Under
Secretary for Home and Youth Affairs Mr Clarence
LEUNG visited the Hotel and Tourism Institute (HTI),
Chinese Culinary Institute (CCI) and International
Culinary Institute (ICl) and met with VTC Deputy
Chairman Mr Paul CHONG and Executive Director Mr
Donald TONG to discuss the future direction of youth
development. They also toured the campuses to learn
more about the operations and teaching environments
and gain a better understanding of the value of
Vocational and Professional Education and Training in
cultivating hospitality and culinary talent.




